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Dear Fulda Public School Families; 
 
We are at the time of year when our students will begin the class registration process for the 
2023-2024 school year.   Our 2023-2024 FHS Sophomore, Junior and Senior students have increased 
opportunities when it comes to course selection. 
 
In fulfilling the qualifications for graduation from Fulda High School your son/daughter can take several 
paths. One of which is traditional High School Coursework enhanced with Articulated Courses (course 
credit with Two Year Colleges) as well as the option of Concurrent Enrollment Courses (College in the 
High School - partnering with Fon du Lac and SMSU with courses taught on site); and also Postsecondary 
Enrollment Options (PSEO). 
 
I strongly believe in providing our students with a strong educational foundation on which they can build 
upon. I am including a website address that further explains Concurrent Enrollment and PSEO. 
http://www.fps.mntm.org//site/Default.aspx?PageID=1148 
 
If your son or daughter plans on enrolling in PSEO classes, there is paper work that needs to be 
completed and submitted to me prior to May 30th.  For current information about the PSEO program,  
visit the Minnesota Department of Education’s Postsecondary Enrollment Options (PSEO) webpage. 
 
At Fulda High School we are committed to providing a developmentally appropriate, academically 
comprehensive curriculum which is supportive of the diverse individual needs, goals, and learning stages 
and styles of all students. I believe that our schools should emphasize high academic and social 
expectations for all learners and provide our students with a learning environment which allows them to 
take ownership in the process of achieving their educational goals. 
 
Please do not hesitate to give me a call if you have any questions concerning scheduling and course 
opportunities. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Pagel 
Superintendent / HS Principal 
Fulda Public Schools 


